Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

From: Cooney, Jim

Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 10:43 AM
To: Melendez-Hagedorn, Yadira

Subject: FW: Garfield 502

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Please add.

From: Coggs, Milele <mcoggs@milwaukee.gov>
Sent: Thursday, September 1, 2022 10:26 AM
To: Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>
Cc: Dantzler, Akuwa <adantz@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: Garfield 502

Good afternoon, Hope all is well. Residents called to voice concerns about loud music and cruising at Garfield’s 502 on
Thursday Soul Unplugged. The event event closes the street and several patrons attend residents stated they feel
trapped in their homes.

Milele A. Coggs, J.D.

6" District Alderwoman
(414) 286-2994
mcoggs@milwaukee.gov




